
 

AGENDA ITEM # 8 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  

June 15, 2018 

 

 

To:  Board of Fire Commissioners  

  Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District 

Fm: Charles A. Moore, Fire Chief  

Re: Fire Chief’s Report and Updates 

  

July 1, 2018 marks the sixth anniversary of the District’s standup and District staff 

accomplished a great deal in that amount of time. I have prepared a draft Report to the 

Community that highlights current and historical operations and I am requesting your 

feedback on the report for inclusion into a final document for the Board to consider in July.   

You will also find a map of “Fire Response Zone” changes that reflect the new location now 

that the new Station 14 is operational. This will require some explanation, but changes were 

not significant. I will provide you with a verbal report at the June 19 meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 


